
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/28/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Casie

Last name: Carnes

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold

Idaho's comment eriod. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our

state, in large part because uch of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned

about the project, the more xcited I am about the possibilities for the future.

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and operations of the

Stibnite old Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold has proposed using Burntlog

Road. This allows he company to take advantage of existing Forest Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson

Creek and South Fork oad [acirc][euro][ldquo] both of which are heavily used by recreationalists. This plan

maximizes safety and ensures all Idahoans have ccess to our public lands.

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and still

provide ccess to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The U.S. Forest Service has

provided Idahoans ith meaningful tools to easily review the document and ample time to comment. I highly

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following alternative two.


